
Smart Beginnings Central Virginia

Strategic Plan and Annual Goals statement

SBCV has not updated its Strategic Plan since prior to the pandemic, and will have an updated plan
completed by September 30, 2021.

Both the PDG and Mixed Delivery coordinators are in the process of an initiative-specific strategic plan
for the upcoming two years, which will be reflected in the full document.


